
For more information on this project, or to sign-up to receive construction updates and traffic alerts, please
visit FDOTtampabay.com (Project Number: 445317-1-52-01, 445317-2-52-01)

Last Updated: 12/17/2024

I-75 Widening from the Tampa Bypass Canal to Fowler Avenue 445317-1-52-01, 445317-2-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Add Lanes and

Reconstruct
Phase Construction
Limits from north of

Broadway Ave
to south of SR
582/Fowler Ave

Project Start December 9,
2024

Length 1.3 miles
City Seffner

Tampa
Thonotosassa

County Hillsborough
Road I-75
Construction
Cost

$125.6 million
(combined FPN:
443630-2)

Estimated
Completion

2028

Contractor Webber, LLC

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maricelle Venegas
  813-975-6204
 
Maricelle.Venegas@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
This project will add a lane in both the southbound and northbound
direction of I-75 from south of the Tampa Bypass Canal to south of
Fowler Avenue in Hillsborough County.

The bridges over the Tampa Bypass Canal and Harney Road will also
be widened, and the bridge structures over US 301 will be replaced.

Construction is estimated to finish during 2028. 

This project is being constructed in conjunction with the pavement
rehabilitation of I-75 from Broadway Avenue to Fowler
Avenue in Tampa (FPN: 443630-2-52-01). 
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